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Mr David Farmer
General Manager
Wollongong City Council
Locked Bag 8821
WOLLONGONG NSW 2500

Dear Mr Farmer
Farmborough Heights to Mount Kembla Strategic Planning Study

| refer to Council’s letter of 12 December 2013 seeking endorsement from Planning and
Infrastructure of the Farmborough Heights to Mount Kembla Concept Plan as a strategic
planning study to guide future planning proposals in the precinct.

[ am pleased to advise that | have endorsed the strategy as delegate of the Director
General. The significant resources committed to the preparation of the Concept Plan by
Council are acknowledged.

The endorsed Concept Plan will provide a strategic framework for the consideration of
planning proposals. Planning and Infrastructure expects planning proposals in the
precinct to address the Concept Plan and provide for the protection and enhancement
of environmental attributes. Any significant departures from the plan should be justified.

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, | have arranged for Graham
Towers from the Southern Region of Planning and Infrastructure to assist you. He can
be contacted on telephone number 02 4224 9467.
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